Club and Volunteer Conference is well received
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Table Tennis England delivered the most recent in a series of Club and Volunteer Conferences at Newmarket
Racecourse on Saturday December 9.

20 people attended, representing 11 organisations, for a day of networking, sharing best practice and workshops.
The event was well received with the following comments included within the feedback:

Very enjoyable and informative — thank you

Enjoyable and useful session, excellent venue, good range of topics

The next Club and Volunteer Conference will be taking place in the North-West Region on Saturday January 20

at Old Trafford Cricket Ground in Manchester.

The day will run from 10am to 3.30pm and will offer the following workshops designed to support Club and
League development:

e Income generation
e Recruiting, rewarding and retaining volunteers
¢ Increasing membership based on insight

e Opportunities for club development

The event will also be a great opportunity to meet other local table tennis volunteers, as well as Table Tennis
England staff.

To reserve your place now, click here


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSehJ_pEa-cpKKkH5QGY15HZmyx3nJm0FTfb6V5NMu_TLSQk3A/viewform

For more information, please contact claire.brockwell@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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